
September 23rd-27th 
 

 

 

Mr. Ed’s Awesome News! 
This Week 

We had a great week learning all about colors!  Throughout the week we learned about things that are red, 

orange, yellow, green, blue and purple!  During circle time we searched around the room to find items that were 

each color. This week we also began learning about animals on the farm.  We learned about pigs, cows, and 

sheep! 

This week in Social Skills, we learned about being “Kindness Detectives”.  A Kindness Detective is someone who 

finds acts of kindness in the world.  We also learned, through reading How Full Is Your Bucket, that doing kind 

things makes us feel good feelings.  Everyone has an invisible bucket they carry with them that holds their 

emotions.  When unfortunate things happen to us, our buckets empty and we start to feel sad, mad, angry or 

frustrated.  When kind things happen to us our buckets fill up with good, happy, exciting feelings.  As Kindness 

Detectives we are searching the class to find friends who are being kind.  When we find acts of kindness, we 

get to fill up our buckets with a sticker to show how kind we are being. 

In Art Class, Miss Bonnie taught us about another building block of art.  This week we learned about different 

types of lines.  Miss Bonnie taught us how to draw straight lines, dashed lines, dotted lines, zig-zags, and 

bumpy lines!  We all had the chance to draw these lines using dabbers and next week we get to fill in our 

pictures with lots of colors! 

A special thank you to Miss Barb and Miss Rajveer for coming in and participating in story and snack!  The 

kiddos had a great time listening to a story about making a new friend and then making a friendship trail mix to 

share with each other! 

Looking 

Ahead 

10/4 

Becker Farms 

Field Trip 

10/14 

No School 

Columbus Day 

10/25 

No After 

School 

10/31 

Halloween 
(More Information 

To Come) 

 

Next Week 

Next week we will be 

learning about 

different foods we 

can get at the farm!  

We will be going to 

the library on Friday 

morning next week.  

Please be sure to 

have kiddos wear 

their sneakers or 

boots for the walk. 
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